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4th September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to make you aware of the dates for this year’s class welcome 

meetings. This will give you key information about your child’s new class. It will also 

be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teachers.  

 

The meetings will be: 

 

Reception – Tuesday 12th September – 2.30pm 

 

Year 1 – Friday 15th September – 2.30pm 

 

Year 2 – Thursday 14th September – 2.30pm  

 

Please come through to the main office and sign in and the meetings will be held in 

the school hall. We hope to see you there. If you can not make it, all of the 

information shared will come to you via your child’s teacher.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss K Bullock  

Head of School  
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